
MUHLENBERG COLLEGE 
Safety Committee Meeting 

May 25, 2018 
Seegers 109 

9:00 a.m. 
 

Attending Members:   

Jason Feiertag,  Brett Fulton, Joseph Spirko, Eric Bond, Beth Buechler, Will Rantz, Mike Becker, 
Bill Ruhe, Katherine Kressler, Brynnmarie Dorsey, Stephen Nemes. 

Members Absent:  

 Brian Fidati, Eric Covell, Jessica Bien Covell,  Erin Murray, Brenda Lakis, Merritt Jacob, Diane 
Dologite, Tracy Kline. 

Minutes:   

Steve Nemes proposed a motion to approve the minutes. Joseph Spirko seconded and the 
motion was approved by the Committee. 

Accident and Injury review/update: 

Two new injuries were reported. 

Building and Grounds inspections: 

Joseph Spirko and Brett Fulton inspected the sidewalks throughout the campus. Nine curb 
issues were found and are being addressed. 

The City of Allentown issued a notice that 2216 Liberty St. needs a curb.  This will be addressed 
at the beginning of next year’s budget cycle. 

Next up for inspection are the MILE Houses, Hoffman House and Everson House. 

Training: 

Plant Ops will begin enrolling new employees into forklift and aerial lift training at LCC. 

Brynnmarie Dorsey reported that the Blood Born Pathogen training has been taken over by Erin 
Murray.  And, has implemented an on-line link to the training page.  The deadline for this year 
is July 30, 2018. 

 



UCIC Conference: 

Jason Feiertag informed the Committee that the UCIC Conference will be held June 19-20, 2018 
at Ursinus.  All are welcome.   

Around the horn: 

The Safety Committee will re-visit the policy of Campus Safety transferring injured employees. 

Katherine Kressler asked about the status of emergency exit signage.  Mike Becker will speak 
with Brenda Lakis and get back on track. 

Next Meeting: 

June 28, 2018 

LSC 239 

 9:00-10:00 a.m. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Beth Buechler 

 


